






















Dear Shepherd of the Hill Team,

On behalf of Will County Habitat for Humanity’s board and staff, I am reaching 
out to you with the deepest appreciation. We want you to know how much we 
value you, your time and your efforts. 

We know there are many charities that you are able to support. Supporting 
Will County Habitat for Humanity allows us to provide strength, stability and 
self-reliance through shelter. It is our hope that not only did you feel rewarded 
knowing you are supporting your community through Will County Habitat, but 
that your team had a memorable, fulfilling experience that left you feeling a 
connection to Habitat.

This is your Will County Habitat for Humanity, OWN IT, and share it with others.

Again, thank you for choosing to share your time, talent and treasure with us. 
We hope to see you again on one of our build sites.

With Great Appreciation,

Nicole Murray
Executive Director
Will County Habitat for Humanity


